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Our theme this year is,
“Awesome God!” We are
excited to dive into how

Awesome God is and what
He has done and
continues to do!

If you have questions about what

classes you should register for

please email
admin@elevatedanceministry.com

IMPORTANT DATES

Aug 11:2025-2026 Season Begins.
May 15 &16,: Awesome God
Rehearsal and Recital

see full calendar at
elevatedanceministry.com/classes




New Season Information!!

* Please check your Dance Studio Pro (DSP) . “ "’ ] T’
portal for all registration information, class
times, and dress code. Regular classes begin
August 11*". Company Classes begin August 8™.

¢ Communication will primarily be through e-mail
through our DSP system. PLEASE CHECK THAT
ITIS NOT IN THE JUNK FOLDER. MARK DSP
SAFE TO RECEIVE ALL IMPORTANT UPDATES.

* Please note that only dance shoes will be
allowed in the studio rooms (no street shoes
please). This will help us in maintaining cleaner
and healthier spaces for your dancers.

e We recommend following us on social media
(Facebook and Instagram) to see all of our
awesome updates throughout the season!

* For any questions, please email
admin@elevatedanceministry.com

This year our devotionals will be based around how Awesome God is. The students
will be learning about all of the awesome stories in the Bible, but we also want to
include stories from our own families. Share with us what He has done in your life.

You can reach out to Amy Potter via email amy@createmarketing.com . She writes
our devotionals and will write your story in a way that the students can understand.

We will also have a board up in the hallway for our families to share the awesome
things God is doing on a day to day basis. We will be sharing some of these things
anonymously on social media so we can praise God publicly and spread all of the
amazing things He is doing.



Important Tuition Reminders

and Policy Updates

Tuition is broken into 10 payments from August through May. Tuition
includes: t-shirt fees, costume fees, recital fees, and regular classes all
rolled into regular monthly payments. There is a one time $25
registration fee added to the first invoice. Note that some months will
have more classes than others, but all billing remains the same to
simplify accounting and family budgeting.

All outstanding balances must be paid in full before registration for the
2025-2026 season can be completed. If you still have an outstanding
balance from last season or summer, this must be paid in full before
attending fall classes.

Autopay is highly recommended. Payments are processed immediately
and applied directly to your DSP account, saving time and reducing
delays. This can be selected in your DSP portal.

Cash or check payments should be placed in the secure lock box located
in the lobby with your name on it. Please note that these may take 7-10
days to process and appear in your DSP account.

Monthly balance reminders are sent via email. Be sure to check your
inbox regularly so you don’t miss any important updates or notifications
of outstanding balances.

Accounts more than 2 months past due will be required to enroll in
autopay in order to continue participating in classes.

The first month’s tuition is due August 5™ and has already been posted
to your DSP account. This payment includes the initial $25 registration
fee.

Please communicate immediately if there is a financial change in your
family or if you need consideration for scholarship.



Celebrating God’s Faithfulness:
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What a powerful reminder of God’s goodness we’ve seen through the
Miss Melissa and the Butler family’s adoption journey! It is so fitting
with our Awesome God theme this season.

Melissa, Philip, and Jazlynn recently traveled to Kansas to meet their
baby girl’s birth mother in person. It was a beautiful, emotional, and
affirming experience that highlighted how God continues to
orchestrate every detail with care and purpose. As the Butler family
prepares to welcome this precious new life, we invite our Elevate
community to surround them in love, prayer, and support.

We would like to give you the ability to bless their growing family.
Pray for continued peace, provision, and a smooth transition for
everyone involved as they quickly approach the September due date.
Give by supporting their adoption fundraiser or purchasing a gift
from their Amazon baby registry; think of it as an Elevate family baby
shower! We are so excited to welcome a new member to our Elevate
Family.

All links are in the email with this newsletter.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Pray for our upcoming season that we can
spread how awesome God is to those who do
not know Him.

Pray for the Butler family as they continue on
the adoption journey, as well as the birth
mother.

Pray for family members of our staff facing
significant health challenges.




Some Of Our
Summer Fun!!
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